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Letter from the Board

November 29, 2021

Members and Friends

In spite of COVID-19  we were able to hold all of our events this year with great 
success. The Pruning and Planting workshop was well attended and enlightening. The 
Children’s Mini-Rose Workshop was held out of doors and the kids had fun with 
Peter Bertrand who showed them how to plant and care for a mini-rose. In June, our 
first Annual Rose Day was a hit with many local retailers creating displays of roses in 
their stores. The Annual Rose Show,  one of the few in-person Rose Shows this year 
in the USA, was a resounding success. Our horse drawn carriage was again part of the 
Southampton Village Indepedence Day parade and we were awarded Best in Show 
with a Live Animal.

This year's Cocktail Party Fundraiser, held in the lovely garden of Carol and Fred 
Guest was not only enjoyed by all who attended but was also a financial success. The 
funds raised at this annual event go towards the maintenance of the five public rose 
gardens we have created to beautify our village.

Instead of the traditional Annual Lecture/Luncheon to close out the season, we 
were privileged to enjoy a private tour of the Peter Marino Art Foundation on Jobs 
Lane, led by Peter himself. The Luncheon and Tour was a unique opportunity to see 
the old Rogers Memorial Library transformed by Peter Marino into a jewelbox of a 
museum filled with artwork and antiques.

Our Annual Meeting was held on October 2, followed immediately by the Board 
meeting. A special award was given to Cornelia Bostwick for her many years of excep-
tional service to the SRS. The President's Trophy was awarded to Valerie Hanley for 
her outstanding efforts this season. Our heartfelt thanks to both of them!

On behalf of the Board, thanks to our members for their support and we wish 
you all well for the winter season ahead. We look forward to seeing you all at our 
events in 2022.

Warm regards,

JIM BERKROT
PRESIDENT 
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An important notice about Dune Rose: 
In an effort to save on costs, starting in 2022  

the SRS will only be sending Dune Rose via email. If you  
wish to still receive Dune Rose via the U.S. Mail please  

send your request in a letter to the SRS:

 PO Box 1022  •  Southampton, NY  •  11969-1022

The Southampton Rose Society (SRS) is continuing it’s  
Guardian Angel Program (GAP), to help fund the maintenance of  
the five gardens in Southampton Village that the SRS maintains.

THE GARDENS ARE: 

1. Hampton Road next to Town & Country
2. Side of Shippy’s Restaurant
3. In Front of the Cultural Center
4. The Rogers Memorial Library Garden
5. Job’s Lane beside the restaurant, Bamboo

• � Each year a donor can be a Guardian Angel for any one or 
more of the five SRS Gardens.

• � A plaque, with the donor or designee’s name will be placed at 
the garden of his/her choice.                                                          

• � The cost per garden per year is $2500.

• � The Guardian Angel will be paired with the garden of their 
choice on a first come, first served basis.

• � Therefore, if your first preference has already been taken The 
Board will assign you to the next available garden, following 
your numbered preferences.

In the event that more than one donor earmarks the same garden, the 
designation will be determined by the postmark on the envelope denot-
ing your preferences and check or if you choose to pay electronically 
via our website: www.southamptotnrosesociety.org the designation will be 
made by the time stamp sent from the website when you make your 
payment and denote your preferences.

THE 2020 SRS BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President
Jim Berkrot

First Vice President
Lisa Vahradian

Second Vice President
Maureen O'Leary

Third Vice President
Michele Lindsay

Financial VP/Treasurer
Cornelia Bostwick

Secretary
Daniel Queiroz

Membership Chair
Lynn Weiden

Rose Show Chair
Valerie Hanley

Social Events Chair
Greg D’Elia

STANDING COMMITTEE

SRS Rose Garden Chair
Helga Dawn

Education Chair
Peter Bertrand

ADVISORY BOARD

Alixandra Baker
Peter Bertrand
Tish Bliss
Cynthia Brodsky

(Pres. Emer. 2000–2001)
Adeline Christie

(Pres. Emer. 2006–2007)
Helga R. Dawn

(Pres. Emer. 2020)
Harvey Feinstein

(Pres. Emer. 1992–1997)
Carole Guest
Lyn Hamer
Huguette Hersch
Jane Indoe

(Pres. Emer. 2004–2005)
Carol Kroupa

(Pres. Emer. 2009–2011)
Christl Meszkat
Nancy Rollins
Jane Rose
Diane Vahradian
Kim White 

(Pres. Emer. 2018-2019)

The Southampton Rose Society, established in 
1976, is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization 
affiliated with the American Rose Society

Dune Rose is the newsletter of the Southampton 
Rose Society, which is published in Spring, 
Summer and Fall/Winter

Southampton Rose Society
PO Box 1022
Southampton, NY 11969-1022
631-740-4732

www.southamptonrose.org

Guardian Angels Program
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The 2021 Coctail Party Fundraiser
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The Peter Marino Art Foundation
Tour and Luncheon
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Southampton Rose Society

Events Calendar
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April 16, 2022
Pruning and Planting Workshop  

with Peter Bertrand
(TBC)

May 6, 2022
Children’s Mini Rose and Art 

Workshop 
 with Peter Bertrand

(TBC)

June 11, 2022
Rose Show / Day

Monday, July 4, 2022
July 4th Parade

Friday, August 5, 2022
Cocktail Party Fundraiser

(Location TBA)

Autumn Event
(TBD)



www.southamptonrose.org

Southampton Rose Society
P.O. Box 1022

Southampton, NY 11969-1022

40th Anniversary 1976
2016

8 Dune  Rose

based on his beautiful book The Art of Elegance: Classic 
Interiors (Rizzoli). He also shared his love of gardening 
and roses—his garden includes some roses from David 
Dawn’s garden that continue to thrive.

As 2019 winds down, we look ahead to another great 
year in 2020. The rose is the official flower of the United 
States, New York State, and Southampton Village. We 
hope you will join us in celebrating the beauty of roses, 
and share good times with fellow lovers of America’s 
favorite flower.

Sincerely,

THE SRS BOARD

SRS BOARD LETTER, continued from page 1 2020 EVENTS CALENDAR, continued from page 7

FEBRUARY 9, 2020
 Chris Woods, Gardenlust: A Botanical Tour  
of the World’s Best New Gardens

MARCH 8, 2020
 Stephen F. Byrns, Untermyer: A Garden  
for the World

APRIL 5 
 Tony Avent, My Favorite 100 . . . Perennials  
I Wouldn’t Garden Without

MAY 3   
 Lois Sheinfeld, Outstanding Trees for the  
home garden


